[Addressee Name]
[Address]

[Country]

[City, date]

[Sender information, if not printed on letterhead] 

Subject: Discontinuation of checks by my bank

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Recently we learned that as per November 1, 2021, our bank (Banco di Caribe N.V. in Curaçao), will no longer accept and process checks as a payment method. Banco di Caribe will stop processing checks due to the significant decline in its use and their effort to contribute to the digitalization process and the bank’s cost effectiveness. Consequently, it will be impossible for us to cash out the checks we are accustomed to receive from you.
As a consequence, we kindly ask you to pay us through the online banking platform of your bank. In order to process your payment to us, we provide you with our bank information below: 
[Company name]

[Account number: 00000000]

[Bank name: Banco di Caribe] 

[BIC/Swift code: BDCCWCU]
We thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely,
